
 
15 January 2019  
 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome back to a new term.  This term is long as Easter falls on 21st April.  As a 
consequence our after school activities will not commence until week beginning 
Monday 28th January and will finish week ending Friday 29th March.   A timetable 
of activities will be sent out next week.   However, Irish dancing commences this 
week, Thursday 17th January.   
 
School will be closed for mid-term on Monday 18th – Wednesday 20th February 
inclusive.  Wednesday 20th is a School Development day.   
 
Liz Jones will conduct a course entitled Managing Children's Behaviour in this 
Technical Age tomorrow morning (Wednesday 16th)  from 9.30 – 11 am.  All 
welcome. 
 
The Armagh International Road Race will take place on Thursday 14th February on 
the Mall. 
 
Closing date for online applications for Primary 1 children who are due to start in 
September 2019 is Thursday 31st January.  Please contact the office if you have any 
queries or need assistance with the application process. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
PAUL DUGGAN 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


